



Dear parents and carers,

Next week is Word Aware week. The children will be having fun with words, learning new vocabulary and finally, dressing up as a word on Friday. You do not need to spend any money on costumes. Please see the photos below for homemade ideas. Warm wishes,

Meg, Headteacher



Deadline for secondary school applications for parents and carers of Y6 children Thursday 31st October 2024. It is very important that you complete an application for your child. Please email the office to ask for help with the online application, if you need it. Or come to see our Family Worker, Homa Atib. The deadline falls in half term, so please come to see her before Friday 25th October.

Reception Places—How to apply for September 2025

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 you can apply for a place in Kingsgate Reception. Please apply online through Camden admissions https://www.camden.gov.uk/primary-admissions or Brent if you live there.

Ask Homa if you need help with the application. The closing date is 15th January 2025. This year we had a waiting list so please complete an application.



Benchball Competition

Well done to the Year 4
Benchball team! They took
part in a Camden schools'
competition at Talacre
Sports Centre. The children
showed fantastic team work
and represented the school
proudly. Thank you to the
parents and carers who
went along to support.
Thank you also to the sports
coaches!

Dates for your Diary

15th October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Reading in KS1 including Word Aware
18th October Word Aware Day—children dress up as their favourite word!
22nd October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Early Maths in Reception
25th October all day INSET—parent teacher meetings
Half term—Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November
End of term—Friday 20th December
INSET—school closed Monday 6th January
Children return to school Tuesday 7th January



Camden Schools' Cross Country 2024

Children from Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 took part in this year's cross country competition. They ran with determination and showed great resilience! We are so proud of them.